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Spelling Bee 2022 

 
Dear Families, 
 
What’s happening? 
We will be hosting the annual Great Linford Primary School Spelling Bee at the end of this half term. The 
aim of the Spelling Bee is to celebrate the effort that the children are making with their spellings.  
 
When will the children be tested? 
The children will until the final week of the term to learn their spellings. The class teachers will quiz the 
children in the class. All children will have a chance to celebrate their achievements.  Children do not have 
to enter; however, practising these spellings regularly at home may give them confidence to take part. 
 
How can I help my child? 

 Look at the words together – read them out loud 

 Look for similar words/word families 

 Break words into syllables  

 Be a word detective – can you spot smaller words hiding in the longer word? 

 Have fun 

 Praise your child’s efforts! 

 Don’t spend too long on the spellings  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Mr Rowlands  
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